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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WA&.l:IINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Friends: 

Thank you for your kind and thoughtful 
message. I know that President Reagan 
will be as pleased to hear of your sup~ 
port as I am. Hearing from you has 
strengthened my belief that by working 
together, we can resolve the problems 
which face our nation. I only hope 
that this Administration will live up 
to the faith which you and so many 
others have placed in it. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Bob Crawford and Family 
3575 Southwest 13th Terrace 
Miami, Florida 33145 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

' ' ' 
WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Green: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
appreciate the time which you have 
taken to write. You can be sure that 
your views will be brought to the at­
tention of the appropriate members of 
the Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Roy H. Green 
326 Washington Street 
Decorah, Iowa 52101 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

\ WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Klinge: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning a proposed two percent 
rental housing plan. I appreciate 
the interest which prompted you to 
write on this subject and want you 
to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the 
appropriate members of this 
Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Ralph Klinge 
822 17th Street 
Wilmette, Illinois 60091 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1.981 

Dear Mr. Klein: 

Thank you for your recent message. I 
appreciate the time you have taken to 
write. 

I am grateful to have the opportunity 
to review your proposed change of the 
Internal Revenue Code. The insights 
of concerned citizens like you helps 
to bring a needed balance to our delib­
erations here in Washington. You can 
be.sure that your comments and proposals 
will be brought to the attention of the 
appropriate members of the Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Mel Klein 
Apartment 110 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

3707 Garnet Street 
Torrance, CA 90503 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mrs. McGuire: 

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the time 
you have taken to write. 

Your years of experience overseas has given you a unique 
perspective on events in our country. Often, in the press 
of day-to-day problems, we lose sight of the many blessings 
which have been bestowed upon our nation. Too often the 
faults of our form of government are given disproportionate 
attention and our dedication to liberty and justice almost 
forgotten. 

Whatever faults our nation may have, we must never lose 
sight of the fact that our constitution represents a 
milestone in the history of popular government and in the 
establishment of liberty and justice. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. Ruth Beverly McGuire 
Apartment 410 
Crystal Square 
1115 South Jefferson Davis H~ghway 
Arlington, VA 22202 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. McLeod: 

Thank you for your message. 
have taken to write. 

I appreciate the time you 

President Reagan has made defense one of his top 
priorities. In recent years we have witnessed an 
unparalleled military build-up by the Soviet Union 
with a corresponding window of vulnerability opening 
upon our nation and our allies. The President is 
dedicated to rebuilding our state of military 
preparedness and to strengthening our ties to the 
free nations of the world. 

I was grateful to have the opportunity to review your 
thoughts on these topics. You can be sure that your 
message will receive serious attention from the appro­
priate members of the Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Gerald A. McLeod 
101 Watch Hill Road 
Branford, CT 06405 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Austin: 

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the 
interest which prompted you to write. 

I was grateful to have the opportunity to review the 
insights on foreign affairs which you have taken from 
the 'Bible. Since the day when the first pilgrim set 
foot on Plymouth Rock, Americans have always looked to 
the Bible as a source of guidance and strength. Today 
we can have no better guide in the conduct of our per­
sonal affairs, or in the affairs of the nation, than 
this great and wise book. · 

I appreciate the confidence which led you to discuss 
your invention with me. However, I am sure you will 
understand that due to the heavy volume of similar 
correspondence which I receive daily, it is not pos­
sible for me to comply with your request for aid in 
its marketing. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Louis c. Austin 
Post Office Box 642 
Mojave, CA 93501 

Sinc'erely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff · 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Mosier: 

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the 
time which you have taken to send me your views. 

President Reagan has the highest confidence in the 
members of his Cabinet. The President believes them 
to be men and women of great talent and ability, and 
he highly values their advice and recommendations • 

. I was grateful to hear your words of support for 
Secretary Baldridge. You can be sure that they will 
be brought to the attention of the appropriate mem­
bers of the Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Maurice L. Mosier 
President 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

National Constructors Association 
1101 15th Street, N.W. , 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Binnis: 

Thank you for your recent message. I appreciate the 
time you have taken to send me your views on Federal 
spending. 

This Administration shares your concern that our 
Federal government has grown to be too big and too 
expensive. All too often, the hard earned dollars 
of the American taxpayer are spent inefficiently and 
unwisely by their government. President Reagan is 
dedicated to reducing the level of Federal spending. 
His Program for Economic Recovery includes the largest 
reduction in spending in recent history. The President 
is determined to continue to cut the Federal budget and 
to improve the efficiency of Federal programs. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs. H. Binnis 
5405 Alden Road 
Madison, WI 53716 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

'I' 



---
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Suttle: 

Thank you for your recent message. I was grateful 
to have the opportunity to review your publication. 

One of the greatest tasks which we face as a nation 
is to renew our commitment to those moral and spiritual 
principles which have long been a part of our common 
heritage. From the day when the first Pilgrim landed 
on Plymouth Rock, Americans have always desired the 
liberty to worship and to enjoy the fruits of their 
labors. This simple but powerful believe has inspired 
Americans throughout history to accomplish great deeds. 
Your message recalls that we can do no better than to 
reassert our commitment to the sanctity of the individual, 
law, and morality,as the basis of true progress. 

With best wishes, 

Mr· Edward Suttle 
3938 Kingston Drive 
Corpus Christi, TX 78415 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Miss Hermann: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which promted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Emma Hermann 
3942 Bell Avenue 
Chic~go, Illinois 60618 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Mentzelopoulos: 

Thank you for your kind offer to be a guest 
in your hotel "Astir". I certainly appreciate 
your thoughtfulness, even though we plan no 
trip to Greece in the near future. 

Best wishes for the Holiday Season. 

Sincerely, 

' , , 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Theodore Mentzelopoulos 
Hotel "Xenia" 
Patras, Greece 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Sonny: 

I was touched by your nice letter on my 
decision to leave the Administration next 
year. I certainly appreciate it and hope 
I will continue to warrant your support. 

I, too, have found our friendship most 
enjoyable and stimulating. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Honorable Gillespie V. Montgomery 
House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Parky: 

What a nice surprise to hear from you. we 
certainly appreciate the kind and supportive 
words. Upon receipt of your letter I requested 
a birthday message for Hattie's mother. My 
best wishes to her. 

Hope you have the happiest of Holidays. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Gaylord B. Parkinson, M.D. 
402 Highland Avenue - Suite A 
El Cajon, California 92020 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Sandy: 

Thanks for sending along The Atlanta Consti­
tution article. I appreciate your thought­
fulness. 

Thanks, also, for the tout on the Sanford 
and Benedict winery. Next time I am in 
Santa Barbara I will give it a try. 

Happiest of holidays to you. 

Mr. Sander Vanocur 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Chief D_iplornatic Correspondent 
ABC News 
1717 DeSales Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC ·20036 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Vince: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs. H. Vince 
5400 Cleveland 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Morton Grove, IL 60053 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Ms. Vasquez: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Ms. Virginia Vasquez 
1419 Wilson Avenue 
National City, CA 92050 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Miss Symmes: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Ruthann Symmes 
6220 West !28th Place 
Palos Height, IL 60463 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. McDonald: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. John A. McDonald 
Route 1 
Cashmere, WA · 98815 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Mills: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Lawrence Mills 
Vice President and General Manager 
W. S. Hatch Company 
Post Off ice Box 1825 
Salt Lake City, UT 84110 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Montgomery: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Victor M. Montgomery 
Montgomery and Company, Inc. 
Post Off ice Box 265 
Greer, SC 29651 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Grimm: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you ·to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

S_incerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to·the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. John Grimm 
232 North Hollywood 
Fort Collins, CO 80521 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Green: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
D~puty Chief of Staff 

Mr. William T. Green 
Central Credit Corporation 
Post Off ice Box 2097 
Laurel, MS 39440 
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THE WHITE HOUSE . 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Dykema: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

~r. Ronald H. Dykema 
6 N 141 Highland Aven~e 
Medinah, IL 60157 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Burch: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Thomas W. Burch 
375 Glenoaks Street 
Brea, CA 92621 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr; Amos: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the.Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro- -
priate members of this Adm~nistration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely,. 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief ~of Staff 

Mr. John A. Amos 
Route 2, Bo~ i5c­
Minooka, IL 60447 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Miss Stauber: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Barbara Stauber 
Apartment 2A 
8325 Kilpatrick 
Skokie, IL 60076 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Dykema: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best_wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. and Mrs. Herman Dykema, Jr. 
349 Edson Avenue 
Lombard, IL 60148 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Shanahan: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administr.ation. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
As~istant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

.Mr. Ward A. Shanahan 
Montana Special Committee 

on Legal Aid 
Post Off ice Box 1686 
Helena, MT 59624 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

De~ember 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Frederick: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brough~ to the attention of the appro~ 
priate members of this Administration • 

. With best_ wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to'the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Anthony J. Frederick, Jr. 
Frederickseal Incorporated 
Frederick Parkway 
Bedford, NH 03102 

I ,II 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Putt: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assista-nt to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

·Mr. Ernest E. Putt 
2220 Lloyd Avenue 
Chesepeake, VA 23325 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Miss Dyer: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
·brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Anriette Dyer 
Route 1, Box 194 

·· Dewey, OK 74029 · 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Bucker: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
broug_ht to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVgR 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of_ Staff 

Mr. Gary A. Bucker 
Box 150, Rural Route 1 
Humboldt, NE 68376 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Glorioso: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Peputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Larry V. Glorioso 
President 
Central Credit Corporation 
Post Off ice Box 1022 
Laurel, MS 39440 
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THE WH~TE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought t6 the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER · 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. William Armstrong Smith 
1405 DeLowe Drive, S.W. 
Atlanta, GA 30311 
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THE WH'.ITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Bidlack: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Thomas A. Bidlack 
2468 Medford.Road 
Trenton, MI 48183 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Staut: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President" 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. and Mrs. z. Staut 
3915 North Lincoln Avenue 
Chicago, IL 60613 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Mildt: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 

··the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate ·the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, · 

' MICHAEL· K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Calvin L. Mildt 
1915.Elmwood Drive 
Bettendorf, IA 52722 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Watson: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. John J. Watson 
35 Gingerbush Road 
Levittown, PA 19057 
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THE WHITE BOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Peoples: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
br6ught to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the-President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. E. L. Peopl~s · 
2532 Clubhouse 103 
Sarasota, FL 33582 . . 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Chesterfield: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want 
you to know that your comments will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate members of this Administration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President . 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. John M. Chesterfield 
Chief Executive Officer 
Aluminum Finishing Corporation 
1012 East 21st Street 
I~dianapolis, IN 46202 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Key: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning future appropriations for 
the Legal Services Corporation. 

I appreciate the concern which prompted 
you to write on this subject and want . 
you to know that your comments·will be 
brought to the attention of the appro­
priate mefubers of this Admini~tration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Charles W. Key 
Po~t· Office B6x 30481 
Dallas, TX 75230 
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TlIE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Dick: 

Thanks for sending the completed national 
study for the Free Congress Foundation. 

My best wishes to you for a Happy Holiday 
Season. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
.Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Richard B. Wirthlin 
President 
Decision Making Information 
Suite 1100 
1050 Seventeenth Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20036 
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Declsion/Makingjintormation ® 

Richard B. Wirthlin 
President 

1050 Seventeenth Street NW., Suite 1100, Washington, D.C. 20036, (202) 822-9010 

December 16, 1981 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

Recently Decision/Making/Information completed 
a national study for the Free Congress Foundation. Because 
the study covered a broad range of topics, some of which 
may interest you specifically, I thought I would pass 
on to you a copy of that study. 

a most enjoyable holiday season. 

Richard B. Wirthlin 
President 

Intelligent alternatives 
for today's decision makers 
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THE \\'JllTE HOUSE 

\\'ASJllNCTON 

December 23,1981 

Dear Mrs. Reeting: 

Thanks so much for sending along Rabbit 
Is Rich, by John Updike. It will be 
perfect for my Christmas reading break -
which sure beats briefing papers! 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
D.eputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. M. Richard Keeting 
4006 Pounds Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95821 

.. 
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THE Wll ITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Loret: 

Thanks for your letter highlighting 
recent inspection trip of five West 
nations. It was very interesting. 
up the good work. 

your 
African 
Keep 

My best to you for a Happy Holiday Season. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief bf Staff 

Mr. Loret Miller Ruppe 
Director 
Peace Corps 
806 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20525 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

\\'ASlllNGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Ron: 

Thanks so much for sending the book Three 
Men in a Boat. It is a continuation of 
my favorite form of humor - English. I 
am looking forward to having time to get 
into it. Hopefully, that will be during 
the Christmas vacation. 

Our best wishes for the Holiday Season. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Rona19 Popp 
1546 Markham Way 
Sacramento, CA 95818 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Frank: 

Thanks so much for sending the Patterson 
Strategy Letter. 

It was good to hear from you. Hope all 
is well with you, and that you have a 
marvelous Holiday Season. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Frank P. Adams 
Suite 1045 
235 Montgomery Street 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 23, 1981 

Dear Mr. Grunsfeld: 

Mr. Deaver asked me to thank you for the 
booklet The Fourth Coming. He appreciates 
your taking the time to send along a copy 
of your new volume. 

I am asking the correspondence section to 
mail you a Presidential Christmas card if 
the supply has not been depleted. 

I suggest you write to the Social Secretary, 
White House, Washington, D.C. 20500, and 
let Mrs. Mabel Brandon know of your wish 
to be placed on a White House invitation 
list. 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Mr. Norman Grunsfeld 
House of Grunsf eld 
Suite 19291 
2300 Stemmons Freeway 
Dallas, TX 75207 
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